Good evening Ram family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

We only have 3 days of school this week, as Wednesday, November 1 is the end of the first quarter. On November 2, we are having Student Led Conferences with parents and teachers. Please communicate with your child's teachers to set up a time. This will be an opportunity for the students to lead the conversation to discuss how they are doing in the classrooms. Parents if you set up a meeting, we ask that the meetings stay cordial and we seek solutions to helping your children succeed.

We have a few athletic events this week.
Monday, October 30 - Boy's Volleyball/Girls Soccer vs. Kernodle (Home)
Wednesday, November 1 - Football vs. Allen (Away)
Wednesday, November 1 - Boy's Volleyball/Girls Soccer vs. Jackson (Away)

If any girls are interested in playing girl's basketball this year, tryouts will be on November 9.

Our students are doing much better with bringing their onecards and we hope to continue the trend. Onecards are expected to be on each student everyday.

This month's Monthly Ram conversation with Mr. Puryear will be moved to November 15 to avoid conflicts with the Thanksgiving holiday. Please plan to attend. The link will be shared at a later date.

This will be the last week for the PTSO's wreath fundraiser. Please donate and purchase a nice wreath for the holidays. Those are all of the messages for this week, let's "Charge Ahead" and let's have a great week Rams!
